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Little Bikers 

Red Class have had a few 

weeks learning how to ride 

balance bikes. They have 

had a fabulous time and all 

received a certificate. 

Easter 2018 Newsletter 
 

Many thanks 
 

 

Mrs E M Bland 
Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

                                         
 
 
 
 
                                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
Monday 16 April 

School re-opens 
Swimming lessons start for Y4 

 
Wednesday 25 April  2:00-3:00pm 

Workshop for Purple class 
parents/carers 

 
Friday 4

th
 May 

Pride Assembly in Church 

 

Please Note: 

After School Clubs will start 

week beginning 16
th

 April: 

 

Monday     Tennis         till 4:15pm 

Monday     Music          till 4:15pm 

Tuesday     Gardening   till4:00pm 

Thursday    Games        till 4:00pm 

Sport Relief 

We raised £110! 

Thank you for your kind 

donations.

          

     Jump Rope For Heart 

All the children enjoyed taking 

part in this event!  They learnt 

new skills whilst fundraising 

for the British Heart 

Foundation.  Please send all 

sponsor money and forms into 

school.  Thanks. 

We will announce the total 

after Easter. Total received 

so far is £1,251 with still 

more to come. 

 

Snow again at Mottram! 

 

City in the 
Community 

City in the Community came into 

school to work for a few weeks with 

Year 5. This was literacy based 

around sports. The children made 

their own stories with the emphasis 

on sports and sports characters. 

They also did role play and 

commentating. They enjoyed this 

very much especially performing to 

their class audience. 

We hope you enjoyed the hot cross buns this morning 

provided by school. 

 

All the staff at Mottram CE Primary School wish you a 

very happy Easter break and will see on Monday 16
th

 

April 2018.  

                     Music – Y3 to Y6 

  If your child is interested in a 10 week             

  private music taster session on Monday 

  lunchtimes, we have a couple of places        

  available after Easter. Cost £50.   

  Please ask at the office. 

 

The School Council and 

Mrs Chalmers would 

like to thank everyone 

for their donations for 

Spotlight. 


